
News from 3T 

October 
Upcoming 

Events 

What We’re Learning! 

Help Wanted! 

  In reading, we ended our launch unit    
  introducing reader’s workshop in 3rd grade. 
We started discussing how to read with wide-awake 
minds by discussing comprehension strategies such as 
predicting, visualizing, and questioning.  
In writing, we have written our flash draft of our first 
piece. We have learned many strategies of how to revise 
our writing, such as looking at other authors’ writing 
(famous or student), finding the heart of our story, and 
including internal thoughts and external actions to help 
in increasing elaboration.  
In math, we started our unit on place value. We read a 
story called Grandma Eudora’s T-Shirt Factory which 
relates to place value. We learned about how numbers 
(t-shirts) are bundled into tens (rolls) and hundreds 
(boxes). We have also worked on representing numbers 
in multiple ways.  
We are knee-deep in our Native American research. We 
have used books, e-books, and folktales to guide our 
research. We will be synthesizing our research into a 
final project soon! 

Burr’s Book Fair 
October 15th 2:00-2:30: 
3T visits the fall book fair. 

Burr Pep Rally 
October 18th 2:30: Burr’s 
1st Pep Rally located in the 
gym  

Fall Conferences 
10/17, 10/23, 10/24 
I will send home confirmation 
slips shortly. Please contact me if 
you need to schedule a time or 
make changes .  

Mill River Field Trip 
October 21st 12:15-1:45: 
Dress in layers and don’t 
forget a packed lunch! 

Alvin Ailey Field Trip 
October 30th 11:45-2:00: 
Bring a packed lunch! 

 
Check the BURR BUZZ for 
more updates and 
information! 

Homework is assigned nightly to allow for practice and for 
demonstration of mastery of concepts learned.  Please make sure 
you discuss with your child the importance of completing 
homework efficiently (and neatly!) and demonstrating 
responsibility by bringing it to and from school daily. Thank you! 


